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SEE WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING IN

1/2F

Like all classes at Gillwinga PS, 1/2 F has had a busy start to the
year, we are working hard in our Initial Lit Groups 4 days per week

and Target Maths Groups 3 times per week. The class has also been
busy getting to know each other, becoming more aware of our
Classroom routines and School expectations. During fruit time

over the last week, we have introduced Music to this five-minute
timeslot, here we have been listening to and singing along to some

songs that we all enjoy, the Class has really loved this. 





Many children have already been in to the Rewards Room for
fantastic work and behaviour with more students going along each
week. Well done everyone! We look forward to the next half of the
term, and are particularly looking forward to our Stage 1 Excursion
coming up towards the end of March, notes will be sent out about
this closer to the date. It was wonderful to have so many parents
and carers attend our Open Classroom recently too, thank you all
for making the effort, the children really enjoyed having you there

and it was great to meet you all.   




